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the next generation of
game developers.

About Us Global Game
Jam is an event where

artists, developers,
writers, and enthusiasts

create games in 24
hours. The event aims
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and help the next
generation of game

developers.Q: Possible
to run.NET 4.0.NET

Framework 2.0 &.NET
Framework 3.0 on same
computer? I would like
to know if it's possible

to run both.NET 4.0
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and.NET 2.0 on the
same computer? A:

Sure, you can run both.
However.NET 3.5
should be used, to

avoid runtime
headaches. It's the

framework that comes
with.NET 4.0. .NET 3.5
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is the framework that
came with.NET 3.0

and.NET 3.5.1. I'm not
sure of the full list, but I

believe the complete
list is: .NET 1.1 .NET 1.0
.NET 2.0 .NET 2.0 (full
framework) .NET 3.0

.NET 3.0 (full
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framework) .NET 3.5
.NET 3.5 (full

framework) .NET 3.5.1
.NET 4.0 is a very

interesting framework,
but basically doesn't
exist yet (it has not

been released yet and
has a fairly long beta

                             8 / 11



 

period). It can be
installed on top of.NET
2.0. A: It's not even a

problem,.NET 3.0 &.NET
4.0 will coexist happily
on the same computer,
even when they have
conflicting assemblies
in the GAC. However,
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it's probably not a good
idea to have different
versions of the same

framework on the same
machine because

security vulnerabilities
will get to the older

framework. A: If your
target framework is 2.0,
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you can use.NET 2.0
instead of. c6a93da74d
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